

## Ministry of Foreign Affairs Nukuʻalofa

F. 30/6/98

18th March 2010

Mr Yvo de Boer
Executive Secretary
United Nations Framework Convention on Climate Change
P.O. Box 260124
D-53153 Bonn
Germany

Dear Mr. de Boer,

We have the honor of referring to the Copenhagen Accord of December 18, 2009.

The Kingdom of Tonga is pleased to inform you, through this letter, of its desire to be associated with the Copenhagen Accord.

The Government of the Kingdom of Tonga avails itself of the opportunity to renew to the Secretariat of the UNFCCC the assurances of its highest consideration.

Respectfully,

V.V. Tone

Secretary for Foreign Affairs



cc: Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Tonga to the United Nations New York

Tel: 23-600 Telex: 235 MINOFA Fax: 23-360